Protestant Episcopal Church 281 Fourth Abenue New York

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDING BISHOP

19 January, 1926.

The Rt. Rev. Manuel Ferrando, D.D., Mountain Lakes, New Jersey.

Dear Bishop:

Thank you very much indeed for your gracious favor of the 16th instant, with its valuable suggestions.

I am glad to learn that Mrs. Ferrando is progressing favorably toward a recovery, and hope and pray that she may have a speedy and permanent restoration to her normal condition of health and strength.

You will please me by making yourself perfectly at home at Head-quarters here, and I shall always be glad to shake your hand and have a word with you, as well as Mrs. Ferrando.

Praying the Divine Blessing upon you in every way, and especially upon the work of translation which you have immediately in hand, I am

Affectionately yours,

John G. nurra-Presiding Bishop.

JGM: VH